
November 18, 1968 

Mr. David Thaler 
Managing Editor 
AMERICAN BUILDER 
30 Church Street 
New York~ New York 

Dear Dave: 

Thank very mu.ch for the copy of the centennial is sue. 

You hav done an outstanding job and 1 am sur this is a 
tremdndous contribution to the entire low-income housing 
situation in Am rica. 

Thanks again for the kind comments about Atl nt . 

Sincer ly yours, 

Dan Sw t 
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